
Response to Comments Received during Second Public Comment Period of 
Bacardi Corporation Draft NPDES Permit Noticed on August 16, 2021 
Comments were received on the August 16, 2021 noticed Draft National 
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit for the Bacardi Corporation from 
the applicant, Bacardi Corporation, by letter dated September 15, 2021.  
 

 
 
EPA Response 1:  
EPA has made the correction. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 2:  
EPA has made the correction. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 3:  
EPA has made the correction. 
 

 
 



EPA Response 4:  
EPA removed the header labels for the effluent limits columns for Table A-3. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 5:  
EPA revised the header for Table A-4 to “Gross Discharge Limitations” to be consistent with the WQC.  
 

 
 
EPA Response 6:  
EPA removed the header labels for the effluent limits columns for Table A-5. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 7:  
EPA has made the corrections. 
 

 
 



EPA Response 8:  
EPA has made the corrections. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 9:  
EPA has made the correction. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 10:  
EPA has made the corrections. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 11:  
EPA has made the corrections. 
 
 
FACT SHEET COMMENTS 
 

 



 
EPA Response 12:  
EPA has made the correction. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 13:  
EPA has made the corrections. 
 

 
 
EPA Response 14:  
EPA has made the correction. 
 

 


